To: Middlebury Select Board
RE: HVAC Server, Interface License, Operating system

From: Chief Dave Shaw

The Middlebury Fire Department underwent a complete facility upgrade in 2012/13. Time has gone by
so fast and it is hard to believe that is has been eight years when al! of this took place. At the time of
construction, the Seymour street station installed a complete HVAC control system to monitor and
control the heating and cooling of the facility. This System was installed by Temperature Controls of
Vermont using WebCTRL Interface with version 5.0 . Over the years of operation MFD has updated to
our current version 6.5 . This version will no longer be supported by Automated Logic after 07/09/2020.
The current server is using Windows 7 and will no longer be supported and needs to be replaced with a
new server using Windows 10 and new License.

The WebCTRL license upgrade and new server cost is 52,350.00 and includes removing the existing
server; uploading the existing WebCTRL database, converting it to v7.0, downloading it onto the new
server, verifying proper operation of the license, installing the new server at the site and verifying
connectivity to the control system.

We will provide an hour of onsite training to review the changes in the license upgrade.

Thank you
David P Shaw
Chief Middlebury Fire Department

VP. Battell Hose Company
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Friday, May 22, 2020

Patrick Shaw

Middlebury Fire Dept.
5 Seymour Street
Middlebury, VT 05753

Re: WebCTRL License & Server Upgrade
Pat,

The WebCTRL interface license @ the Middlebury Fire Dept. is at version v6.5 which will no longer be supporied by Automated
Logic after 07/09/2020. The current version of WebCTRL is v7.0 which is a 1-step upgrade from the existing license: v6.5-v7.0 and
is a complete rework of the WebCTRL software interface. The existing server at Middlebury FD with the WebCTRL license is out of
date as well (Windows7) and requires an upgrade. The new server includes Windows10 operating system.

The WebCTRL license upgrade and new server cost is $2,350.00 and includes removing the existing server; uploading the existing
WebCTRL database, converting it to v7.0, downloading it onto the new server, verifying proper operation of the license, installing
the new server at the site and verifying connectivity to the control system.

We will provide an hour of onsite training to review the changes in the license upgrade.

If you have any guestions or require additional information, please contact me at 802.872.80C0 or email mwilliams@tcofvt.com.

Sincerely,

Matt Withams

Matt Williams
Temperature Controls of Vermont

Aurtomatedlogic WebCTRI'?



